
Three Forks Fire Department  
P.O. Box 444 Three Forks MT 59752 

 
Date:07/01/2025  

 
 
 

Dear Mr Mayor and Members of the City Council, 

On behalf of the Three Forks Volunteer Fire Department, I am writing to inform you of the results 
of our recent officer elections held in accordance with department policies. 

The following individuals ran unopposed and were elected or re elected by the membership to 
serve in the leadership positions listed below: 

● Fire Chief: Keith Aune 
 

● Assistant Fire Chief: Charles Eastty 
 

● Secretary: Summer Griffis 
 

We respectfully request that the Mayor appoint these individuals to their respective positions, 
effective immediately. Each brings valuable experience, dedication, and leadership to our 

department and we are confident in their ability to continue strengthening our commitment to 
serving the community of Three Forks. 

Please let us know if any further documentation or action is needed to complete this process. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Three Forks Volunteer Fire Department. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

 


